
 

 

From: Ian Pickup <sm planning>  

Sent: 04 July 2022 14:01 

To: Tony Young 

Cc: Stuart Minty <sm planning> 

Subject: RE: Planning & listed building applications - 2021/2825/P & 2021/3462/L - 16 Lyndhurst 

Gardens (PP-09832012) 

 

Hi Tony 

 

Thanks for the email and confirmation that double glazing on the extension will be acceptable but 

that the new and replacement windows at the side/front (i.e. ‘Queen Anne’ style window and side 

window annotated as having a new aperture) should be single glazed. I can confirm this. 

 

Please note that the client intends to provide details of windows by condition at a later date please, 

so that a decision can be issued. 

 

Appreciate if you could confirm receipt of this email and when you think a decision may be able to 

be issued by? 

 

Regards 

 

Ian Pickup 

Associate 

 

 


